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forward

Concord Playground Fundraiser

www.d63care.org/product-page/concord-playground-donations

Help us build our new playground at Concord
Elementary School! We’re planning a safe, modern,
and fun space where kids can play, grow, and build
lasting memories for decades to come. 

All donations are welcome! Thank you for helping
make this dream a reality for generations of children
in our community.

Note: All donations are tax deductible through CARE, our 501(c)(3)
charitable foundation.

Donate Today


